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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group Liaison 
Communication 

 
To:   Shigeyuki Sakazawa, Rapporteur ITU-T SG9 Q1 <sh-sakazawa@kddi.com> 

TaeKyoon Kim, Rapporteur ITU-T SG9 Q7 <tkkim@etri.re.kr> 

CC: Mr Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC <p.nikolich@ieee.org> 
 Mr Adam Healey, Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group <adam.healey@lsi.com> 
 Mr Mark Mark Laubach, Chair, IEEE P802.3bn Task Force <laubach@broadcom.com> 

From:  IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group1 

Subject: Liaison reply to ITU-T SG 9 liaison letter: J.HiNoC-series 

Date: 21st March 2013 

Approval:  Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, Orlando, FL, USA 

 

Dear members of ITU-T SG 9,  
 
The IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group thanks ITU-T SG 9 for your liaison and the attached 
copy of draft new Recommendation J.195.1 (J.HiNoC-req) 'Functional Requirements of high 
speed transmission over coaxial network connected with Fiber To The Building' and Annex C 
and Annex D of TD 140 Rev.1 (GEN/9) 'Report Joint Q1/9 and Q7/9 meeting – (Geneva, 14-18 
January 2013)'. 
 
We have called these documents to the attention of our participants and will be happy to share 
our draft of IEEE P802.3bn EPON Protocol over Coax (EPoC) when it becomes available. 
 
Sincerely, 

David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
<dlaw@hp.com> 
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 This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not necessarily 

represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802. 

mailto:dlaw@hp.com

